
Litchfield Parks and Recreation Department 
Doyle Road 

Bantam, CT 06750 
 
 
 
 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
 

The May meeting of the Parks and Recreation Commission scheduled for  
Monday, May 19th, 2014 has been cancelled due to a lack of a quorum. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Diane Fredsall 
Secretary 


